
 

March 5, 2018 
 

 

 

 

The Honorable Troy Waymaster, Chairperson 

House Committee on Appropriations 

Statehouse, Room 111-N 

Topeka, Kansas  66612 

 

Dear Representative Waymaster: 

 

 SUBJECT: Fiscal Note for HB 2693 by Representative Tarwater 

 

 In accordance with KSA 75-3715a, the following fiscal note concerning HB 2693 is 

respectfully submitted to your committee. 

 

 HB 2693 would require the Director of the Budget to prepare and submit to the Legislature 

a report on federal funds for any budget bill introduced by the Legislature. The report would 

include a detailed description of each source of federal funds that exceeds $1.0 million and 

conditions for continued eligibility for each source of federal funds.  For each federal fund, the 

report would describe the conditions that would be required for continued eligibility.  This 

information would include how the funds would be spent; any related state or local funds that 

would be used in conjunction with the federal funds, including maintenance of effort requirements; 

and how the source of federal funds relates to policy matters other than the manner that the funds 

are spent. 

 

 Enactment of HB 2693 would require additional staff time by the Division of the Budget 

to compile the required information on federal funds.  The federal funds information reported by 

the Division would be gathered through the agency budget submission process, which would 

require additional staff time by state agencies that receive federal funds.  However, any additional 

costs by state agencies would be negligible.  

 

 

 

 Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 Larry L. Campbell 

 Chief Budget Officer 


